
Program Name: Project Ashraya

Date: 2nd January 2022

Venue: Nele Asha Orphanage

Rotaract Club of Presidency College visited an orphanage in Bangalore on 2nd January
2022, as part of "Project Ashraya". This initiative was undertaken to help teach the
underprivileged kids with basic life skills that are necessary in today's world.

It was a wonderful visit, where the kids were taught basic communication skills.
They also played a building game session which was a fun activity that each and every
child took part with joy.

The event brought joy to children as well as members who took part as this visit helped
every member realize how privileged they are.




